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You are receiving this note a few days early. Judi and I are going on vacation to Scotland. Covid was
responsible for us not being able to make several planned trips earlier. However it is now possible and our trip
will let us see much of Scotland.

I will not be communicating while I am gone. I am just going to let my bees rough it and hope everything
will be okay with them. I will share a bit of what I find -- I always like to buy native honey and find a beekeeper
to talk to.

Issue #39 will still be published on September 24. I will shift from honey to be management topic for winter
prep!

Dana



